Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>

From: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Sent: Monday, August 06, 2007 12:57 PM

To: "William_Willen@ahm.honda.com'

Ce: Rose, Cheryl <NHTSA>; Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>
Subject: RE: CNG Inquiry

Bill,

Your request for an extension of the due date for responding to PE07-028 is granted. The
response is now due on September 3, 2007.

Regards,

Jeff Quandt :

Vehicle Control Division- (NVS-213, Rm W48-312) NHTSA, Office of Defects, Investigation 1200
New Jersey Ave, SE Washington, DC 20590

Phone: (202)366.5207

Fax: (202)366.1767

jeff.quandt@dot.gov

————— Original Message—-----

From: William Willen@ahm.honda.com [mailto:William Willen@ahm.honda.com]
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2007 12:44 PM

To: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Subject: CNG Inquiry

Jeff,

Pursuant to our telephone conversation today, Honda is requesting an
extension of time to respond to the written questions, now due on august
15, to Monday, September 3. i

If you have any questions regarding this extension, please contact me as
soon as possible.
Thanks you for you reconsideration.
BILL WILLEN

This e-mail message and any files transmitted with it are subject to
attorney work product and attorney-client privilege and contain
confidential information intended only for the person(s) to whom this
e-mail message is addressed. If you have received this e-mail message in
error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or e-mail and
destroy the original message without making a copy.

Thank you.

WILLTAM WILLEN

(310)783-3277




